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BFA Statement of Concern regarding the December 8, 2017 Proposed Changes to Regent Law: 
Article V and Policy 5 by: 

BFA Academic Affairs Committee 
BFA Faculty Affairs Committee 

BFA Instructor-Track Faculty Affairs Committee 

BFA- R-3-020118 

The Boulder Faculty Assembly has concerns regarding the revised Laws/Policies of the Regents, 
as presented in their current form. We understand that there will be further revisions (and we 
have offered suggestions to that end on a number of points). Our concerns include (but are not 
limited to) changes regarding tenure home, dismissal, and academic freedom. BFA 
representatives have communicated concerns to Mike Lightner, system VP for Academic Affairs, 
who is overseeing the revision effort. 
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